
Page 1 of 3 

MHS Tiger Band Boosters 
Meeting Minutes from September 10, 2024 Booster Meeting  

The purpose of this organization shall be to promote the entire band program of Mansfield High School 
by assisting the Band Directors and school authorities in the development of an outstanding band 

program. 
 
 
The meeting was held at the MHS Band Hall beginning at ~7:03pm. Those present included 
 
President - Kristina Holmes 
2nd Vice President Volunteers: Kerrie Jones 
3rd Vice President Operations: Calvin Dennis 
4th Vice President Events: Christina Wiegand 
6th Vice President Communications: Angela Herring 
Secretary - Uvonna Alexander 
Treasurer - Shannon Wood 
Assistant Treasurer - Lindsey Cadenhead 
Parliamentarian- Joe Salinas  
Member at Large - Briana Griffith 
Ex-officio Member - Brenda McMullan 
   
Meeting Minutes from the August 6, 2024 General Association meeting are available for review on the 
MHSTBB website. A motion to accept the minutes was made by Alan Horton and seconded by Lindsey 
Cadenhead.   
 
Financial Report   
 
Shannon Wood presented the Financial Report.    
 
Balance sheet-see handout, Registration and fan shirts are the main items.  
 
Budget-see handout, You can see that we are off from the budget. 
 
A motion to accept the financial report was made by Alan Horton and seconded by Kerri Jones. 
 
Please email Shannon with any questions.  
 
 
Fundraising Report 
 
Spirit Nights-Shawn Johnson 
Raising Canes - ~$175 waiting on check, It was made to MISD rather than the band. 
Chipotle - ~$199 
Vitality Bowl - will schedule again in the spring $60 
Tomorrow 9-11-24 Andy’s 4-8pm 
Chilis Sept 24 
Crave Oct 9 
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Big Fellas to come 
Always remember to say you are with the band! 
 
Angela Herring 
Band Telethon possible extension 
 
Butter braids Monday Oct 17th flyers to come, order online or on paper. 
 
 
Volunteers Report  
 
Kerri Jones 
 
Thank you to all volunteers!   
 
POC September 28th-All those that signed up at registration are being slotted into spots.  The morning is 
full; the afternoon and night still needs volunteers.   
One parent from every band student is required to help.  
During the POC exhibition performance, the frontline crew is still needed.  
The leads will communicate to their volunteers their time slots.  The day of at Volunteer check in you will 
find out your assignment.  
Team leads meeting directly after the booster meeting. 
 
 
President’s Report/Upcoming Events  
 
Chaperone Guidelines for band trip (more information next month on the trip) 
Parents can indicate interest to serve as a chaperone.  Please note, chaperone space is limited and 
priority will be given to those who have volunteered in different areas throughout the year.  Only 
parents and legal guardians will be allowed to chaperone the trip. 
 
The Friday before POC but after the game at Newsom, we will probably need help preparing the 
concession stand.  More information to come.    
The barriers, lights and golf carts will need to be gathered during the day on that Friday.   
 
September 19th Thursday night football vs. Waco Midway at Vernon Newsom 
September 21st Saturday Lake Ridge Drumline contest 
September 27th Friday night football vs Boswell at Pioneer Stadium 
September 28th POC at Vernon Newsom 
October 5th Saturday Don Hanna Marching Contest 
October 12th Saturday Birdville Marching Contest 
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Band Director’s Report 
 
Mr. Ludlow- Remember that eligibility ends next week.  All students must be academically eligible.  See 
handbook for policy.   
 
This Sat is all region jazz competition in Grand Prairie.  Followed by the Lake Ridge Drumline contest 
September 21st.  See the band calendar for other dates.  Almost something every weekend. 
 
More information will come out about the POC and changes to district policy that are being worked 
through.  Unfortunately, POC will cost the MHS band more money this year to host. 
 
Today they completed Act 2 with music, so this Friday at the RLA game the band will perform both Act 1 
and 2.  The band will possibly wear the uniform this Friday weather dependent. 
 
Picture day is tomorrow for underclassmen during second period, and seniors have pictures in uniform 
on Thursday.   
 
Alternates do attend contests. 
 
He has not received any information about senior night yet, and he will pass any information along as 
soon as he gets it.  It is recommended by parents if posters are still allowed to use form board and zip 
ties. 
 
Any questions, please email WilliamLudlow@misdmail.org.  
 
 
Meeting Wrap Up 
Motion to adjourn by Alan Horton and seconded by Brianna Griffith.   
Meeting Adjourned at ~7:36 p.m.                                                                                          
Respectfully submitted – Uvonna Alexander, Secretary 
 
 
 
BOOSTER WEBSITE:   www.MHSTBB.com    BAND WEBSITE: www.mhsband.com 
 


